
PUTNAM PLANNING BOARD  

NOVEMBER 12, 2014 

 

The Putnam Planning board met on November 12, 2014 at the Putnam Town Hall. The 
following board members were present: Chairman Galen Seerup, Janet Mallon, Larry Kissko & 
Charlie Bain. Kim Seerup & Leslie Towne were also present as guests.  

Public Hearing – Susan Kneller 

Public Hearing re-opened the applicant has not been here in 2 months – Public Hearing 
Closed 7:05. 

Resolution #72 – Motion was made by Larry Kissko to approve October’s minutes. Seconded 
by Charlie Bain and passed unanimously. 

Resolution #73 – Motion was made by Galen Seerup the application for Susan Kneller did not 
comply with the regulations and the applicant was not present for the public hearing therefore 
the application has been denied. Seconded by Janet Mallon and passed unanimously. 

Independent Towers – Joshua Silver the rep. sent an email that they are still working on issues 
with the APA, therefore they will not be attending this meeting. The issues are with the height 
of the tower.  

Galen had spoke to Bob Murray and he has been very busy but he said he will get back to 
Galen shortly to get back on track with the site plan regulation revisions and the flow chart.  

Resolution #74 – Motion was made by Charlie Bain to adjourn this month’s meeting. Seconded 
by Larry Kissko and passed unanimously.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Paula M. Wilson 
Planning Board Clerk 

 

Next Planning Board Meeting December 10, 2014 
Minutes subject to approval 


